
 

 

 

Date: 26th April 2021 

 

To, 
Sneha Raman 
On-Line Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
Mumbai 
Scrip Code: 523694 
 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 / 24 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

With reference to your email dated 26th April 2021 in respect of captioned subject, we would like to inform 

you that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and that no material information / 

event, which would have a bearing on the volume behavior of the shares, has been withheld or is pending 

to be disclosed. 

 

We wish to assure you that the Company has been compliant and will continue to ensure compliance with 

the applicable provisions. 

 

Therefore, whatever the increase in Price/Volume of the Company's Scrip is purely due to market 

conditions and absolutely market driven and the Management of the Company is in no way connected 

with any increase in Price/Volume of the Company's Scrip. 

 

Please take the aforesaid on record. 

               

Thanking you, 

For Apcotex Industries Limited 

 

Anand Kumashi 

Company Secretary 

     

 


